

STATE OF HAWAII **DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH**

P. O. BOX 3378

In reply, please refer to:

HONOLULU, HI 96801-3378

DEPT. COMM. NO. 147

December 23, 2015

The Honorable Ronald D. Kouchi, President and Members of the Senate Twenty-Eighth State Legislature State Capitol, Room 409 Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

The Honorable Joseph Souki, Speaker and Members of the House of Representatives Twenty-Eighth State Legislature State Capitol, Room 431 Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear President Kouchi, Speaker Souki, and Members of the Legislature:

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting two (2) copies of the Primary Care Incentive Program as required by section 321-1.5(6) Hawaii Revised Statutes (HRS). In accordance with Section 321C-6, HRS, I am also informing you that the report may be viewed electronically at http://health.hawaii.gov/opppd/department-of-health-reports-to-2016legislature/.

Sincerely,

VIRGINIA PRESSLER Director of Health

Enclosures

C: Legislative Reference Bureau